Mr Barry King

Technical Services Manager
Quinn Energy (Ballakelly) Limited
Gortmullen

Derrylin

County Fermanagh

Northern Ireland, BT92 9AU

08 January 2013

Dear Mr King

Reg No: P0863-02

Q

Environmental Protection Agency
An Ghniomhaireacht um Chaomhnd Comhshaoil

Headquarters, PO Box 3000
Johnstown Castle Estate
County Wexford, Ireland

Ceanncheathrd, Bosca Poist 3000
Eastat Chaislean Bhaile Shedin
Contae Loch Garman, €ire

T +353 53916 0600
F: +353 53 916 0699
E: info@epa.ie
W: www.epa.ie

LoCall: 1890 33 55 99

I refer to the review of your Integrated Pollution Prevention and Control (IPPC)
licence, which was initiated on the 29 September 2011.

I am to advise that in accordance with the provisions of Section 90 of the EPA Acts
1992 to 2012, you are requested to supply the following additional information so that
the Agency may complete a comprehensive assessment:

e Evidence that a licence transfer has been completed from Quinn Energy
(Ballakelly) Limited to Quinn Building Products Limited or re submit the
review form in the name of the licensee, Quinn Energy (Ballakelly) Limited.

In the circumstances you should make immediate arrangements to have the required
information (1 signed original, 1 hardcopy and 2 copies of all files in electronic
searchable PDF format on CD-ROM) submitted to the Agency without delay. Your
response to this request should be directed to Noeleen Keavey Administration
Officer, Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use.

Yours sincerely,
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Ann Marie Donlon
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use

Note: Any telephone enquiries in relation to the above should be directed to Ann Marie
Donlon at the number above.
All written communications and replies should be directed to Noeleen Keavey, Office
of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use, EPA, PO Box 3000, Johnstown Castle Estate,
County Wexford.
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